
IN RESPONSE, PLEASE
REFER TO:  M960530 

June 6, 1996

MEMORANDUM TO: James M. Taylor
Executive Director for Operations

FROM: John C. Hoyle, Secretary   /s/

SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - BRIEFING ON STATUS OF DRY
CASK STORAGE ISSUES, 2:00 P.M., THURSDAY, MAY 30,
1996, COMMISSIONERS' CONFERENCE ROOM, ONE WHITE
FLINT NORTH, ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN TO PUBLIC
ATTENDANCE)

The Commission was briefed by the NRC staff on the status of dry cask storage issues.  The
staff was encouraged to continue to improve the regulatory framework.  The Commission
requested that it be informed of the results of the AIT at Point Beach and requested that the
staff include the lessons learned in the action plan.
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